
On November 10, we went with the classes to the Puppet Theater to see the Butterfly 

performance. Children from grades 2-8 of the primary school, together with volunteers Filipa 

and Eva, could experience emotions related to fears and night terrors faced by children. The 

girls supported our children and thanks to the multilingual character of the trip, everyone could 

practice foreign languages. 

 


